
 

 

Friday 1 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re: Feedback on the year so far 
 
 
Students in year 9 have some important decisions to make about which subjects they will take in 
Key Stage 4. It was great that so many of you could attend yesterday’s Parents’ Evening. We would 
really like to hear about your experience of school so far this year and how the options process is 
progressing. 
 
Please follow the link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=bYr3yhP-
sUO4TLVvSKXz6D_PsVO0cPFGiV_vvoGQ2TVUMlE3UFZCSE05RkVQU1kzVEVXVE9SQzIyTC4
u 
 
I will write next week to give more details about how and when students will submit their choices for 
their options. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ed Slingsby 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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